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10th September, 2023 
 

NOTIFICATION REGARDING ONLINE CLASSES FROM 11TH 
SEPTEMBER TO 15TH SEPTEMBER 2023 

 
It is hereby notified to all concerned that due to ongoing construction 
in the college and to avoid any untoward incident, all the classes of 
1st ,2nd and 3rd  year would be held in online mode from 11th  

September to 15th September, 2023.  

 
All the teachers are requested to take their online classes as per the 
allotted time table and take the screenshots of their classes for 
necessary record. The teachers are also requested to contact their 
students and send the online link to the whatsapp groups or emails.  

 
The teachers are also required not to leave the station during the 
aforesaid period. Rest of the  official and the administrative functions 
will be performed as per the usual schedule. In case of any difficulty 
the teachers may contact their respective TICs. 
 

Thanks for your cooperation in contributing towards the development 
of the college. 
 

Regards, 
 

 
 
 

 
(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree) 

Principal 
 

Copy to: 

• All TIC’s 

• All Faculty 

• College Website 

• Admin Officer 

• Library 


